
   
 
 

 
  

 
    

   
          

 
      

      
        
     
      

       
 

              
       

         
        

 
      
   

 
        

   
       

 
 

       
    

 
 
 

 
 

    
 

Dominion Energy Virginia 
Electric Transmission 
P.O. Box 26666, Richmond, VA 23261 
DominionEnergy.com 

Aug. 31, 2023 

Bristers  Substation Expansion Project  

Dear Neighbor: 

At Dominion Energy, we are committed to providing the latest information on projects in the 
communities we serve. We would like to provide an update on the proposed expansion of 
Bristers Substation on Cromwell Road in southeast Fauquier County, Virginia. 

As we announced in November 2022, we have identified the need to install additional electric 
transmission infrastructure at Bristers Substation. This new equipment will maintain reliable 
electric service and comply with federal energy standards. The proposed expansion will be near 
Bristers Substation on the same Dominion-owned property. To mitigate impacts to wetlands, it 
will have a separate footprint and security fence. The expansion will be named Anderson 
Branch Substation and will work in tandem with existing Bristers Substation. 

Over the past several months, our project team has been refining our plans and working with 
Fauquier County staff and officials to obtain the necessary approvals. In a public meeting on 
August 10, 2023, the Fauquier County Board of Supervisors approved the Special Exception for 
this project. The enclosed materials reflect the latest plans, including: 

• Visual rendering of the proposed substation expansion from Cromwell Road 
• Aerial site plan rendering 

Our team continues to seek site plan approval as we prepare for construction at Anderson 
Branch Substation to begin in early 2025. Prior to construction, we will have additional 
opportunities for neighbors to learn about this project. We look forward to sharing more 
information soon. 

To learn more, please visit DominionEnergy.com/bristerssubstation. You may also contact us by 
sending an email to powerline@dominionenergy.com or calling 888-291-0190. 

Sincerely, 

The Electric Transmission Project Team 
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